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Friday, 14th March  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are very excited to announce that Harley is pregnant. She has announced this to the 
children in class today.  
 
She is expecting to give birth in July, so will be starting her maternity leave before the end 
of the school year. We will, of course, be making arrangements for her to be covered and 
will update you with the details closer to the time.  
 
I’m sure you will join us in congratulating Harley.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Ian Scotchbrook 
 

 
 
Headteacher 

 


